M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 30, 2016
RE:
Change Order #2 – Ryle High School Additions/Renovations

BG#15-281



There is five changes to the above project.
Proposal 15 – Undercutting the sanitary sewer trench in order to remove existing unsuitable materials, replacing the existing pipe with new, reconnecting the sanity sewer at the manhole, and filling in to meet subgrade.  ADD - $1,918
Proposal 16 – Capping a sprinkler head in the dish room that was in the way of the dishwasher hood.  ADD - $234

Proposal 17 – Replacing the existing double doors from the exterior to the cafeteria that were showing wear and starting to not become secure.  

ADD - $4,445

Proposal 18 – Adjusting the location of the proposed storage building to the end of the parking lot behind the visitor’s bleachers in lieu of alongside.  The alongside location was part of the original bid and was the less expensive option as there were not nearly the utilities and infrastructure which would need to be adjusted.  Once the building location was staked out per the bid, it was decided that the more expensive alternative at the end of the parking lot was the more desirable location.  It was not part of the original bid package in an effort to save money.  Once the building location was identified, it was decided to spend the extra money to adjust the utilities and perform additional necessary work so the building was in the optimum final location.  ADD - $38,843

Proposal 19R – Additional CT items for the mobile classrooms being installed under separate contract (wire and intercom speakers for both classrooms and additional outlets).  ADD - $15,953

Total amount of change order – ADD- $61,393


I recommend the board accept CO#2, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor





Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
